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Thursday 8th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Unfortunately, due to the number of children who are unable to return to school, I have had to 

make the difficult decision to cancel both evening performances. 

Rest assured, our production will still be taking place and you will all have the opportunity to 

watch.   

Performances will take place on Tuesday 11th July and Wednesday 12th July in the afternoon during 

the school day.  Exact timings will be confirmed shortly. 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Woodhart  

UKS2 Leader 
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